
From: Admin <admin@lakecowichan.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 9:45 AM 
To: Info <info@northcowichan.ca>; Duncan <duncan@duncan.ca>; info@ladysmith.ca; 
cvrd@cvrd.bc.ca; sherry@lcfn.ca 
Cc: CAO <CAO@lakecowichan.ca>; trlm <trlm@lakecowichan.ca> 
Subject: Appointment of Temporary CAO 
 
Please note that Mr. Mark Brown has been appointed as the Temporary Chief Administrative Officer 
for the Town of Lake Cowichan 
Mr. Brown can be reached at cao@lakecowichan.ca 
  
With thanks 
Roni-Lee 
 
Roni-Lee Roach, Executive Secretary 
T 250.749.6681  @ Ext#108         F 250.749.0281 
Town of Lake Cowichan 39 South Shore Rd., Box 860, Lake Cowichan, BC CANADA V0R 2G0 
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